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Stay connected and explore the latest news, insights, and progress on the EFS Project.

We are pleased to welcome Yovo Stefanov
as the Project Director of the Business
Transformation Office (BTO), a newly
established office under the Office of the
Comptroller within DAGS.

In his new role, Yovo will lead statewide
enterprise resource planning (ERP)
initiatives, beginning with the EFS Project,
that are essential to standardizing and
unifying critical business processes across
the State of Hawaii.

Visit efs.hawaii.gov to learn more about
Yovo Stefanov and his new position. 

https://ags.hawaii.gov/blog/main/dags-hires-yovo-stefanov-as-business-transformation-project-director/
https://ags.hawaii.gov/blog/main/dags-hires-yovo-stefanov-as-business-transformation-project-director/
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After achieving a major milestone with the release of the request for proposals (RFP) to
support the implementation of the new Enterprise Financial System (EFS), the project team
has been working with Gartner to host training sessions for subject matter experts (SMEs)
and voting members of the evaluation committee in advance of the proposal submission
deadline on Thursday, June 12, 2025.

The EFS RFP Evaluation Training Sessions will cover pertinent information about the
evaluation process, such as:

General timeline of RFP evaluation process activities
Roles and responsibilities of SMEs and evaluation committee members
Overview of evaluation criteria and scoring methodology
Guidelines for maintaining fairness, confidentiality, and compliance with procurement
rules

Given the project’s statewide impact and the complexity of the solicitation, participation from
SMEs across multiple State departments is essential to selecting a software provider and
system integrator that meet Hawaii’s needs.

To ensure broad representation, the project team is actively working with EFS Change
Leaders, project partners, and departmental leaders to engage knowledgeable public
servants throughout the RFP evaluation process.

For more information about the EFS RFP, visit efs.hawaii.gov.

EFS RFP Evaluation Training Sessions Begin this May

https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/2025/05/23/efs-rfp-evaluation-training/
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/2025/03/31/efs-rfp-published-march31/
https://www.gartner.com/en
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/files/2025/04/FINAL-03-03-News-Release-DAGS-Publishes-EFS-RFP_033125.pdf
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Got a question about the EFS Project?
We want to hear from you!

Send your questions to efs@hawaii.gov for a chance to have them answered
by an EFS team member and featured in our monthly Alakaʻi newsletter. 

Money Talks is a recurring series that breaks down the basics of public sector accounting,
finance, and their real-world impact on the EFS Project and the State of Hawaii. In this
session, we'll discuss accounts receivable.

Visit efs.hawaii.gov to listen now!

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=xt5HOLJj-UOm0FikCqoaEHOXNTpNqKFCuaLrXAy-c-pUMUhNUjhUWExIQVFXQkdHQktVRTNUUDBaVC4u&route=shorturl
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/2025/05/23/money-talks-accounts-receivable/
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/2025/05/23/money-talks-accounts-receivable/
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Subscribe to the EFS Monthly
Newsletter Today!

Stay connected and explore the latest news, insights,
and progress on the EFS Project.

Subscribe to our monthly newsletter, Alakaʻi: Leading the Way
Toward Modernization, for the latest news, insights, and updates on
the EFS Project.

To subscribe, visit our website at efs.hawaii.gov or scan the QR
code provided to complete the signup form.

To Scan the
QR Code:

1) Open your
phone’s

camera app

2) Point the
camera at the

QR code

3) Tap the
notification link
that appears

https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/alakai-newsletter/

